
Waimate really does need some help with the Conference in March next year. It will be run 19-21st 
March (unfortunately for us it’s the same weekend as Rock & Hop) but if there are any members who 
would be able to help out with hosting other Rotarian's from our District it would be of great assistance 
to the organising committee. 

 

We played a video from our RYE Student Yannick. Great to hear he’s doing well and enjoying the 
food! 

 

We have secured Movie Max for our Polio Fundraiser – I Am Woman, Tuesday 24th November. There 
will be no dinner at TT&CC that evening – popcorn for dinner! Please ask any of your family and 
friends along, share the Club’s post on Facebook if you have it please – lets full up the theatre! 

 

Congratulations to Robin’s husband Vince! Last week he was awarded a MNZM for services to the 
veterinary profession. 

Thought of the week: “Laughter is timeless, imagination has no age and dreams are forever” Walt 
Disney.

 

Have a great weekend!

Jess


